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10th May 2021  
 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families well. 
 
We are now nearing completion of our final assessments and I am pleased to inform you that the 
process has gone well and our students are to be commended for the way they have conducted 
themselves. 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to outline the activities of the next few weeks, which focus on 
transition to our sixth form or another College. 
 
Students continue to be on study leave until the 21st May by which time all students will have 
completed their final assessments.  Students who have not completed their vocational course will 
be timetabled to come into school. 
 
From Monday 24th May – Friday 28th May all year 11 students will complete online learning 
activities and classes that will support their transition to our sixth form or college.   
 
When we return after the half term holiday, students who have been offered a place in our sixth 
form will be invited into school for a transition week 
 
Key dates  
 
 

Dates  Activity 

21st May End of final assessments  

24th – 28th 
May 

Online learning 

8th - 11th  
June 

Transition week in school 

21st June   Online learning: Becoming a successful 6th form student - 4 weeks 

12th July Online learning: Departmental programme - 3 weeks 

12th August  Results Day 

 
 
 
The transition work is compulsory and this will be monitored by the sixth form pastoral team using 
Google forms and quizzes.  The transition work is designed to be truly beneficial for our students’ 
next step so do please encourage your son/daughter to engage. 
 

http://www.stepneyallsaints.school/


As always, your trust and support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 
 
Paul Woods 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


